
 
 

Michael Wich, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
Honored Members 
 
Re: Support for Mike Boso candidate for ICC Vice President Committee 

 
As President of the New York State ICC Northern Adirondack Chapter, I write to express strong 
support for candidate Mike Boso for the position of ICC Vice President. 
Our support comes from respect! 
We have unlimited respect for the things that Member Boso stands for and his multiple 
accomplishments. 
We believe Mr. Boso has set a true example in his professional career. His example serves to 
highlight all that is positive and required for Code Officials to be given the respect the position 
deserves. Because of his exceptional job performance, Mr. Boso has brought respect to all code 
officials. His high profile raises the status by which code officials are judged. As a ICC member 
Mike has done the work. His presence can be seen because of his involvement at the local 
chapter level, his influence across his State and his commitment to elevating quality codes 
across this country and throughout the built environment. 
The ICC continues to promote the single best model code, as an ICC Chapter we are excited to 
promote someone we believe to be a model code official. Mike Boso is that person. We 
appreciate he is a member who understands what it takes to support the entire membership. As 
ICC Vice President Mr. Boso will also bring his level of respect to the membership. Therefore, it 
is without hesitation and with all possible respect for this candidate that the members of the New 
York State ICC Northern Adirondack Chapter champion the name of Mr. Mike Boso for the 
position of ICC Vice President. 

 
Respectfully summited,  

 

 
James E Morganson 
President 
Northern Adirondack Code Officials Association 


